
Dear Grade 10 Parents 
 
As indicated in my previous letter to you, tonight the Epic 2021 Presentation link will 
be made live here at 6pm. This link is not a ‘live’ broadcast, so you can watch it at 
any time, at your own convenience. 
 
After having watched the presentation, please can I ask you to submit the consent 
form to me (or drop it off at Admin), preferably by the end of May (if you have not 
done so already). 
 
And can I ask you please to fill in the form about medical aid details, dietary 
requirements and allergies (among other things) that has been sent to you by the 
Admissions Secretary. This data needs to be accurate for Epic. 
 
Please be in contact with me if you have any concerns or you would like me to know 
something important about your son.  

Kind regards  

Graeme Klerck 
(Epic Director) 
gklerck@bishops.org.za 
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